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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: John Attig, ALA Representative 

Subject: Additional instructions for preferred sources and preferred titles in different 
languages or scripts (RDA 2.2.3.1 and 6.2.2.4) 

 

ALA thanks the Library of Congress for providing instructions for situations not covered 
by the current instructions. 

ALA supports the addition of an instruction at 2.2.3.1 relating to tête-bêche resources.  
We note the Canadian preference for a specific instruction for such resources; this seems 
a reasonable request on their part.  ALA tentatively agrees to the Canadian revision. 

ALA also supports the addition of an instruction at 6.2.2.4 relating to simultaneously-
published resources. 
 
 
 


